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Reporting Back on Collaborative Action Regional Boats Workshop

The Environmental Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

1. That staff bring back a report that considers expanding the core area harbours service to a regional
service, including costs and resourcing requirements;

2. That the report, What We Heard Summary Report: Regional Workshop: Collaborative Action to
Resolve Boat-Related Issues in the Capital Region, be provided to local governments and First Nations
in the capital region for consideration; and

3. That the CRD Board continue to advocate to the provincial and federal governments to take a
leadership role in developing a coast-wide solution that will support local governments.
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